
 

1 hour training held from 6:30pm-7:30pm on May 9th or 23rd.  If you are not 

available at these times or dates please inquire, do not let it stop you from joining 

our team. We appreciate your time and look forward to working with you. 

Providing outdoor learning and fun to  

individuals with special needs since 1957! 


